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I am so disappointed in receiving word that our congress is trying to make things 

even harder on us by proposing this measure. People are struggling right now with 

the major inflation we are all dealing with and trying to make ends meet without you 

thinking it’s okay to remove property tax costs from local level and move to state level 

I strongly oppose this and I hope you will rethink this for the people’s sake of what 

once was the  great state of Oregon. Please don’t add another burden to the people 

that are trying to stay here and be able to survive .   


